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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2011 11:22 AM
To: 'Lee Dooley'
Cc: Borgh, Bill:
Subject: RE: Request for Extension

Lee, 
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the groundwater monitoring report for the above referenced 
site is extended to January 31, 2011. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
 

From: Lee Dooley [mailto:ldooley@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2011 9:51 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Borgh, Bill: 
Subject: Request for Extension 
 
Jerry, 
The fourth quarter groundwater monitoring report for the Unocal station 7376 at 4191 First Street, 
Pleasanton is due on January 18, 2011.  Due to the holidays, TRC, the sampling contractor for 
ConocoPhillips, did not collect samples until December 28, 2010.  I am requesting an extension for 
submitting the groundwater monitoring report until January 31, 2011.  Thank you. 
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